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Outgoing CIA Director Michael Hayden vigorously defended on Thursday the agency's use of
secret prisons and coercive interrogation methods on suspected al Qaida terrorists, saying they
helped avert new terrorist attacks and were done "out of duty, not out of enthusiasm."

Hayden argued that the CIA detainee program shouldn't be subjected to a public investigation
because the administration had obtained Justice Department legal opinions to support it and
had informed members of Congress.

More...

TVNL Comment: If breaking laws can be called a 'duty,' then why should we have ANY
laws at all? Just asking....
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http://www.mcclatchydc.com/251/story/59821.html

